
 

 

 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a hearing will be held at 7:30 p.m. in the Council 

Chambers of the Kenmore Municipal Building, 2919 Delaware Avenue, Kenmore, New 

York on Tuesday, November 19, 2024 by the Board of Trustees for the Village of 

Kenmore to consider a proposed Local Law which would establish six (6) month 

moratoria in all zoning districts, except residential or Planned Unit Development 

Districts, with respect to the issuance of building permits for signs to allow the Village 

Board sufficient time to address zoning under the current Village Code and to review and 

update zoning restrictions on sign. 

 

 

 

Dated:  October 21, 2024   Kathleen P. Johnson. 

       Clerk/Treasurer, Village of Kenmore 

 


